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 SCHOOL TRIATHLON 
 Staff were very appreciative of  the large turnout of parents, caregivers, 
 grandparents and friends who came to watch the children compete in the Lake 
 Tekapo School Triathlon on the final day of Term 1.  All students ran, biked and 
 swam their way around the various courses, with great spirit and attitude. 

 Results: 
 Year 1-2 
 Boys 

 Year 1-2 
 Girls 

 Year 3-4 
 Boys 

 Year 3-4 
 Girls 

 Year 5-6 
 Boys 

 Year 5-6 
 Girls 

 1st  Beauden  Colton  Mollie  Elijah  Lucy 

 2nd  Will  Fletcher  Quinn  James  Dorothy 

 3rd  Niko  Johnny  Meara  Lincoln  Mila 

 2023 Ski Passes 
 Student season passes will be available for purchase soon from the Roundhill Ski 
 Field website.  The cost of the season pass has remained the same as last year at 
 $150 per child.  We encourage parents to purchase these passes for their child/ren, 
 as it is the cheapest option for the ski season.   We will let parents/caregivers know 
 when the discount code comes through from Roundhill to purchase the discounted 
 childs’ season pass, with a link to the Roundhill Ski Field website. 
 For children aged five and under, Roundhill does also offer a cheaper season pass, 
 (amount to be confirmed) and again, we encourage parents to take advantage of 
 this opportunity. 
 If parents would like to, they can begin to put money towards the cost of skiing by 
 depositing money into the Lake Tekapo School Account: 

 03-0855-0334524-000 with the reference SKIING and your family name. 

 YEAR 6 LEADERSHIP DAY AT FAIRLIE PRIMARY SCHOOL 5th May 
 Our Year 6 students have been invited to attend a Leadership Day at Fairlie Primary 
 School this Friday.  The day includes several guest speakers, Head Students 
 speaking about their Leadership journeys and workshops.  Thank you to those who 
 have offered transport for the day. 



 CROSS COUNTRY TRAINING 
 We are starting Cross Country training at school, so can you please ensure that your 
 child/children come to school wearing suitable footwear (sneakers) for this. 
 We will advise you of the date for the MacKenzie Cluster Cross Country when we 
 receive this information. 

 UNIFORM POLICY Reminder 
 Students  enrolled  at  Lake  Tekapo  School  are  required  to  wear  the  official  school 
 uniform.  This  establishes  a  school  identity  and  a  sense  of  belonging  and  supports 
 the school in creating a sense of pride in being a Lake Tekapo student. 
 The Lake Tekapo school uniform has been chosen with four main objectives: 

 ●  To ensure students look tidy and smart 
 ●  To promote physical activity by being a comfortable uniform that is easy to 

 run, play and climb in 
 ●  To allow a degree of flexibility in the colder winter months when extra wool 

 and/or thermal layers, snow clothing and snow boots are necessary 
 ●  To be affordable 

 All of the uniform items are able to be purchased directly via the NZ UNIFORMS 
 website  http://laketekaposchool.nzuniforms.com  or purchasing directly from the NZ 
 Uniform Shop at Washdyke, Timaru. 

 Dates: 

 Friday May 5th  Year 6 Leadership Day - Fairlie 
 Thursday 11th May  Mānawatia a Matariki - Dark Sky 
 Monday 6th June  King’s Birthday - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 Tuesday 13th June  South Canterbury Cross Country 
 Friday 23rd June  Dark Sky Project School Visit 
 Friday 30th June  Last Day Term 2 
 Monday 17th July  First Day Term 3 

http://laketekaposchool.nzuniforms.com/

